
 

 

 

 

TO: Mayor Allen Joines and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Gregory Turner, Assistant City Manager 

DATE: June 1, 2017 

SUBJECT: Small Cell Systems Ordinance 

CC:  

 

Attached is ordinance language for the Public Works Committee to consider on the 

above topic.  It is consistent with the May memo to the committee on this topic. 

 

The ordinance is being presented this month for review and discussion only.  Once 

the language is acceptable to the committee, it will be submitted with a council action 

form in a standard ordinance approval format. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


